
 

 

    Classroom News              
Class Name:  Dover              Term:   Autumn 2 - Christmas        2019      

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning: 

  

Dover class have been very excited getting 

ready for Christmas. They have all worked 

really hard rehearsing and making props for 

their class Christmas Panto! Dover class 

enjoyed making Reindeer Hot Chocolate 

Cones for the Christmas fair, they were a 

huge success!  

 

 

In English we have been looking at story 

writing. Dover class have thought of some 

fantastic ideas for their own stories in a 

similar theme to George’s Marvellous 

Medicine. We have focused on including 

adjectives into our writing and it has been 

wonderful to see their imaginations take 

over!  

 

 

The whole class had a lovely time shopping 

for their Secret Santa gifts and had some 

great ideas of things their friends would like 

for Christmas. The students had to use their 

knowledge of money and numbers when 

purchasing presents to ensure they kept 

within the budget.  

 

 

Well done to all the students involved in the 

school choir! The school are very proud of 

all the concerts the choir has attended 

these past few weeks and it’s been 

fantastic to see you all have so much fun 

whilst singing and signing.  

  

Wishing you all a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 

  

                         

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Friday 20th Decmber - Last day of 

term 

 Tuesday 7th January - Back to school 

 Wednesday 5th February – SAP 

parents’ evening 

 Friday 7th February – NSPCC Number 

Day 

 Friday 14th February – Last day of 

term 

 Monday 24th February – Back to 

school 


